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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answers which will be included in an addendum that will 
be circulated at the meeting: 
 
 
(a) Councillor Cox 
 

“With the welcome sight of the fountain in Victoria Gardens at last back in 
working order, what plans does the Council have for restoring the much more 
beautiful fountain in the Old Steine Gardens to its former and fully working 
glory in time for summer?” 

 
Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee. 
 

 
(b) Councillor G. Theobald 

 
“Brighton & Hove has a caravan site at Sheepcote Valley with 215 pitches, 
124 of which are hardstanding. Will Cllr. West tell me why travellers who set 
up unauthorised encampments in the city’s parks are not directed to this site 
where all other visitors wishing to camp in the city would be expected to go?” 
 
Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee. 
 
 


